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SKG Monthly Meeting; Tuesday, 11 October 2011
Photography for Fiber Folk

Charisa Martin Cairn will walk you through tips and tricks to improve your photos of
your knit projects. Whether you have a point-and-shoot or a digital SLR, she'll show you how to
get the most out of your photos. This is a great program if you've been wanting to share
improved project photos on Ravelry or want to make your blog images pop. No photography
experience necessary. Bring your point and shoot or DSLR to the program so you can test out
your new knowledge at the guild meeting.


